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  1.  The history of the agreement between the developers and the residents has been well

documented here. In 2015 the developer was allowed to build 5 storeys in return for a cinema which would 

benefit the neighbourhood.

2. Now we have had many years when the developer made efforts to find someone or organisation to take on 

the running of such a cinema. These have failed.

3. The current application is now for either a Class E or Class F planning. Class E (commercial) would mean 

the community would loose all involvement in the building.

4. Under the current circumstances we could support Class F which would allow community involvement and 

a chance the perhaps we could get the cinema one day.

5. We are opposed to Class E and would like this application to be refused and a new application requesting 

Class F in its place.
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